
Exchange of views with Mizuho Bank 

（22 April 2025） 

 

 

On the 22 April 2025, Ambassador Asazuma exchanged views with Mizuho Bank representative 

Mr. Shugo Suzuki, Managing Director Head of Sub-Saharan Africa Chief Representative 

Johannesburg Representative Office on the potential of green energy and other topics.  

Ambassador Asazuma and Mr. Suzuki confirmed to keep updating each other on relevant 

developments of mutual interest from their respective offices. 
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